
 
 

April 7, 2017 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Interested in giving back to this great community? The NHH Auxiliary 
would love to meet you! 

The people you see at Northumberland Hills Hospital (NHH) and Petticoat Lane 
wearing burgundy vests are volunteers. 

Their mission is to provide effective and compassionate assistance to visitors, 
staff and patients, in an environment that promotes the dignity and well-being of 
all. 
 
Volunteers—men, women and students—help in almost all areas of the hospital 
as well as at Petticoat Lane, the thrift shop on Munroe Street across from No-
Frills. Shifts run from three to five hours and shifts are available weekly or bi-
weekly. There are never enough volunteers to fill all the spots. 
 
The NHH Auxiliary is interested in hearing from anyone who has some spare 
time and would like to join. Application forms are available at the main enquiry 
desk at NHH, at Petticoat Lane, or under the ‘Volunteers’ tab at nhh.ca in the 
“Volunteering” section. For more information or a mailed or e-mailed application 
form call 905-372-6811 ext. 4630. 
 
Media contact: Selena Forsyth, Director of PR and Communications, NHH 
Auxiliary, selena@eagle.ca 

– END – 
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